
The Planning Commission invites you to participate in a conversation 
about how to improve the new guard rail on Park Avenue. PC will have 
notes from the previous “Coffee with the Mayor” meeting that featured 
the Engineer, Andre Brackin of Wilson & Co. A panel of experts will be 
in attendance as well as some members from the Board of Trustees. 
Please bring your ideas and questions to this important meeting.  


